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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 10th January 2025 
 

 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope everyone had a great Christmas break, and that children have enjoyed getting back to the school routine. I 
have visited many classrooms in this first week, and the level of engagement, focus, and enjoyment of learning has 
been exceptional. There are many exciting activities to look forward this Term, and it has been a truly fantastic start. 
 
Giving children opportunities to perform to an audience is important to us, and in the final week of last term, parents 
were treated to two stunning performances. Firstly, the Year 6 Curriculum Assembly about World War II was 
immaculately delivered and showed the depth of knowledge children had gained, together with the high quality work 
they had produced. We then had a wonderfully creative performance of the Snow Queen by our Drama Club, with 
children from Year 1 to Year 6 performing together, The acting was excellent, and the children really embraced the 
creative way the story was told. A special thank you to Charlotte Fisher, who runs the Drama Club. 
 
At the start of this Term, Year 1 enjoyed flying off to Australia in our hall and are looking forward to learning about 
this country over the coming weeks. All continents of the world are covered across this term, as Reception learn 
about the North and South Pole, Year 2 discover more about Africa, Year 3 learn about Europe, Year 4 study Asia, 
Year 5 enjoy South America and Year 6, North America. This not only provides a deep understanding of different 
parts of the world, but provides many opportunities to compare different countries around the world to the UK. 
 
Today the children have been enjoying DRME (Diet, Resilience, Mind and Exercise) sessions, which have focussed 
on self awareness, being responsible for choices and improving resilience. Pupil wellbeing is extremely important to 
us and this session forms part of our approach to encouraging healthy active lifestyles and positive mental health. 
 
We are developing increasingly good links with Oxford United Football Club, and some correspondence has taken 
place between the school and the club ambassador, Peter Rhoades-Brown (ex Oxford United player), including two 
letters from a child in Year 6. This will result in at least two assemblies in school for Key Stage 2 delivered by members 
of Oxford United FC. I will let you know the dates of these once finalised  
 
This week we had a visit from the Police Safer Schools Officer for Years 5 and 6. The children gathered in the hall 
and listened intently, gaining a rounded appreciation of the importance of online safety, responsible use of social 
media, and the harmful impact of any form of bullying. This is such an importnant area of understanding as our Year 
5 and 6 pupils move forward in their lives, and these topics are also discussed in our Computing and PSHE lessons. 
 
Our Park and Stride arrangement, using the Boundary House car park is now in action and I hope as many of you 
as possible have taken up this opportunity. It is a sizeable car park, and if we all use this where possible, it will 
significantly reduce the congestion and improve road safety for our pupils and families. 
 
I would like to give a reminder of the importance of waiting on the pavement when queuing for drop off or pick up. 
Please do not stand in the drive or allow children to do this, as there may be vehicles coming in or out of the school 
and the gate operates automatically. 
 
Finally, I would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable weekend as we look towards the rest of this excting term.  
 
Kind regards 

Kristen Fawcett   

 
Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                 

                                
 
  
 
 

Please see our website for latest school and Trust Job Vacancies: 
 
Vacancies - Rush Common School - Dream, Aspire, Succeed 
            
 

Dates for your diary 2025 
 
 
Prayer and Reflection Space Monday 13th – Thursday 16th January  
 
M&M Performance – Snow White Friday 31st January  
 
Year 5 Curriculum Assembly Thursday 6th February at 9.00am 
 
Vision Screening (Reception Only) Monday 10th February 
 
Parent Forum – Curriculum Thursday 13th February  at  9.15am (online) 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 14th February  
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 24th February  
 
Book Fair Week of the 3rd March 
 
Height and Weight check                                   Monday 10th March 
(Reception and Year 6 only) 
 
Year 1 Crocodiles of The World Trip Tuesday 11th March 
 
Year 2 Cotswold Wildlife Park Trip Wednesday 19th March 
 
Parents Evening  Week of the 24th March (dates tbc) 
 
Year 4 Youlbury Residental Thursday 27th – Friday 28th March  
 
Parent Forum – General Wednesday 2nd April  at 4.45pm (online) 
 
End of Term 2b Friday 4th April  at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Tuesday 22nd April  
 
KS1 Fire Talk Wednesday 23rd April 
 
Year 5 Kingswood Residental Wednesday 23rd – Friday 25th April  
 
Year 4 Curriculum Assembly  Thursday 1st May at 9.00am 

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.65 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
 

      

https://www.rushcommonschool.org/our-school/vacancies/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIr-Ts1-vaAhUGsxQKHee9BuQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://st-augustines-hythe.kent.sch.uk/kent/primary/staugustines/site/pages/schoolinformation/schooldinners&psig=AOvVaw2yWOScyqYLiu9sCr8yj_nF&ust=1525510561407106


  
    

 
 

 
 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 5th May  
 
KS2 SATs Week Week of the 12th May 
 
Parent Forum – Personal Development Monday 19th May  at 3.30pm (online) 
 
Whole School Picnic and Open Afternoon Friday 23rd May 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 23rd  May  
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 2nd June   
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 3rd June  
 
Class Photos Thursday 5th June 
 
Year 6 Call of The Wild Residental  Monday 30th June – Friday 4th July  
 
Year 6 Leaver’s Party Thursday 17th July 
  
Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly  Friday 18th July at 9.00am 
 
End of Term 3b Monday 21st July  at 1.30pm 
 
                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 



  
    

 
 

 

 

Local Community News 

 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendation     
 

     

 

 



  
    

 
 

                                           

                           

 

https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/ 
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